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Tuesday 25th April 2023 

 

 

Information regarding King Charles III Coronation 

 

Dear families, 

 

On Friday 5th May we will be celebrating the coronation of King Charles. To mark this 

historic event the children will be participating in a range of activities throughout the 

school day.  

 

On Friday 5th May we are inviting children to come to school dressed in red, white 

and/or blue, or if they prefer, they can dress as real or fictional royalty. If your child 

does not wish to participate in our themed dress, they will be expected to wear school 

uniform.  

 

Towards the end of the day, we will be attempting to create a collage of the Union Jack 

as a whole school. If you would like to witness this attempt, then please join us on the 

school field from 2.40pm. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs White 

Event organiser 

Springfield Road, 

Halesowen, 

West Midlands. 

B62 8JZ 

School Office Tel: 01384 818855 

   Email: info@olive.dudley.sch.uk  

Headteacher:  Miss H Grasby 
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